
 

 

Our guest speaker this week was Martin Loney speaking on 

Prison Chaplaincy. I must admit that, having no knowledge 

of the topic I was not expecting to be inspired. Rather as 

Chaplaincy, to me, has a Christian religious context and 

Rotary is non-denominational I was concerned.  Instead I 

was put at ease by Martin who inspired us with stories of 

his experiences with a number of inmates and the benefit 

they gained by having someone who was willing to simply 

listen; a skill close to my heart as a professional coach. 

Martin is also an ex Rotarian so he was able to relate his 

story to our values which made them even more compelling. 

 

Next week we will hold our Club Business meeting at Dome Mt Pleasant and among 

other topics we will review our progress in achieving our strategic priorities. Please 

do a little homework by reviewing these at 

 

https://www.attadalerotary.com/uploads/1/1/0/0/110006699/

strategic_priorities_measures_2021.pdf  

 

and coming informed with your view of our progress. 

 

Have a good day 

John 

 Email:  rcattadale@gmail.com 

 Visit our Website 

 Find us on Facebook 

 Follow us on Twitter 

 Connect with us on LinkedIn 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
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M O N T H LY  C L U B   C A L E N D A R  

Unless otherwise specified, the Rotary Club of Attadale meets at the Swan Yacht Club 

Wednesday, 6:00 for 6:30PM.  

DECEMBER EVENTS (for the full year calendar, head over to the website) 

Day / Date Guest Speaker / Topic (and events)   

Mon, 06 Dec Board Meeting 

Wed, 08 Dec Annual General Meeting at the Dôme Café, Deep Water Point 

Wed, 15 Dec Christmas Dinner 

Note: 

 08 December Meeting : Our AGM and final Business meeting for 2021 will be held in the 

library Dôme Café, The Esplanade, Mount Pleasant, 6.00 for 6.30pm to 8.00pm.   

Please book your tickets on TryBooking: https://www.trybooking.com/BWDDQ by no 

later than 11.00am on Monday 6th December.  Tickets are $5.00 per person.  On arrival 

at the Dôme, please order and pay for your meals and beverages at the counter and 

advise that you are attending the Rotary meeting. To allow for a prompt start, please 

arrive and order your meals prior to 6.15pm. 

December Birthdays  Wedding Anniversaries 

14 - Tom Slater 22 - Sonya Matheson 11 – Wendy & Selwyn  Castles 

15 - Don Rodger 24 – Jeff Spickett 15 - Dellys & Bob Rodgers 

19 – Colin Taylor 27 – Giovanna McKay 20 - Heather & Keith McNaught 

22 - Evadne Spickett 29 – Kerry Parsons  

* Includes honorary / former members, and their partners 

https://attadalerotary.com
https://www.trybooking.com/BWDDQ


 

 

 

With the 'silly season' nearly upon us don't 

forget to collect all recyclable cans and bottles 

for the Containers for Change project.  Every 

10c adds up, and this is the perfect time of year 

to carry a spare bag with you when you go to a 

function and to collect those empties. Our 

Scheme ID Number is 10350509 - if you can't 

get to a recycling station bring your bag to the 

meeting and Heather will happily take it in for 

you. 

Containers for Change  reminder and meeting photos by Heather McNaught 



 

 

The Rotary Club of Attadale recently held a very successful movie and meal fundraising 

event, which raised $1347.00.   

 

The raffle portion of this was $653.00, which shows how generous our 

Club is, with lovely people who pay money to win back what they 

donated. 

 

A very big thank you to Shelley for organizing the event 

and her team of Rod, Abby, Heather, Martin, and Gail. 

 

Abby did a great job presenting all the donations 

to make 13 fabulous raffle prizes. 

 

Many of those attending, enjoyed a 

meal at the Sala Thai Restaurant 

afterwards. 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who supported this event 

and helped make it so 

enjoyable and such a 

success. 

Photo stories on pp 4-5 by Gail McCulloch 



 

 

On Saturday 27 November the Applecross Rotary Club held their annual major fundraising event, 

the Jacaranda Festival, in the heart of the Applecross Village.  

 

It is a huge event to 

organise, with 

some 150 stalls and a 

fantastic line-up of 

entertainment, for a 

family-friendly day of 

fun.  

 

Each year the Rotary 

Club of Attadale help 

out by manning one of 

the entries.  A big thank 

you to Colin, Jim, Ian, 

Martin, Jeff, John, Gillian, 

Selwyn, Rod, Abby, Mick 

and Gail for volunteering 

to man an entrance for 

the day. 

 

A donation entry is encouraged and 

people can place money in the 

Rotary spinner or make a credit 

card donation.  Our new EFTPos 

machine was used and took 

$620.20. 

 

Congratulations to the Rotary Club 

of Applecross on all their hard 

work resulting in a very successful 

festival.  



 

 

 

We finished our fund-raising for the year with a sausage sizzle at Bunnings last 

Saturday.  Many thanks to all those who assisted especially as it was a hot day so fairly 

hard work.  Special thanks go to Trish Sharp and Elaine Bennett for volunteering along 

with their husbands, to the ever-helpful honorary member Bob Rodgers and to Neil 

McKay, Selwyn Castles, Gail and Colin McCulloch who all did double shifts to cover some 

apologies. 

We sold 834 sausage sizzles and about 300 drinks and made a profit of $1,493.55 that 

included very generous donations of $108. 

Photostory (pp6-7) by Colin McCulloch 

Rod, Colin, Selwyn 

Honorary member Bob and the 

indefatigable team Gail-Colin 



 

 

Ian, Gail and Jim 

Avril Holt 

and Jeff 

Neil, Bob, Selwyn, 

Colin and Rod 



 

 

Following the inspirational presentation from Ervina of 

Portcare last Wednesday, the Rotary Club of Attadale has 

been asked for assistance with donations of the following 

items. If you can assist in anyway it’ll help Portcare 

continue their fantastic work. Items requested include; 

• Men’s summer clothing – especially business shirts 

for men wanting to attend job interviews 

• Christmas decorations and trees for those who would 

otherwise not be able to afford to deck out their 

houses 

• Items for Christmas Gift Hampers – Ervina and her 

team have identified local families who ’ll be doing it 

tough over Christmas and the following would be 

greatly appreciated;   

 Couple with no kids – pair of movies tickets; 

restaurant voucher 

 Single mum with 4 kids – Toyworld, Adventure 

World pass or Zoo tickets, or Officeworks (for 

back to school supplies) vouchers, fuel voucher 

 Elderly lady on pension – Kmart voucher, 

movie or restaurant voucher 

 

If you’re able to help with any of 

these Gift Hamper items please let 
Shelley know so that we don’t have 

‘double-ups’ – many thanks – Shelley 
0427 761 352 

Please bring your donations to our 

meeting on Wednesday, 8 December  



 

 

BY IAN PITTAWAY 

 

Our District Conference is on March 25-27, 2022 and promises to be a good time to gather 

with other Rotarians. 

 

President John has asked me to be Attadale’s on to Conference Chair, to help keep 

members informed and updated about it. 

 

I spoke briefly about it at the last meeting, but as there weren’t a lot of members present, I 

am taking this chance to let you know what an opportunity you will miss if you don’t go. 

 

It is always great to meet other Rotarians, hear what other clubs are doing, tell them what 

we are doing and learn more about our District. 

 

I always enjoy Conference as it reminds me that we are a small part of a very active district 

and what is happening never ceases to amaze me; it is also a great way of recharging your 

interest in Rotary. 

 

I am told there will be great speakers and a variety of them as well. 

 

This will be one of the best priced conferences for a long time. 

 

If you pay before December 31st, it is $250 each for the full conference including the DG’s 

Gala Dinner.  After 31st December the cost is $280. 

 

Those who can’t go do miss out on having great contact with other like-minded people 

and have a lot of fun at the same time. 

 

Jacquie and I will be there and hope we can keep the club tradition of having a lot of 

members attend. ❖ 

http://www.trybooking.com/BVDSN
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